


The PHLN is a two-year offering from the Center for Care Innovations (CCI) that aims to improve the health and wellbeing of more
than 1.2 million Californians by bringing together safety net primary care organizations to strengthen and advance population
health management strategies.
 
The PHLN was developed in recognition that achieving the triple aim—exceptional patient outcomes, experience, and lower costs
—takes time and requires organizations to continuously improve their care teams, care processes, and systems, with each new
iteration being responsive to changes in their patients’ needs and preferences and their payers’ reimbursement models.
 Population health management helps community health centers to deliver more efficient, cost effective care that meets the needs
of patients. It also equips organizations with the skills and data to target resources where disparities in care are greatest. 
 

Organizations were eligible to apply for year two implementation grants of $30,000 each to support implementation or
spread of population health strategies tested in year one. Project periods last from March 1, 2019-February 28, 2020. 
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Evaluation results and case studies from the implementation grants will be made available in the summer of 2020. 


